CaesarStone

QUARTZ SURFACES 24 July 2008

Ferrois Itd
Industrial Brush Manufacture
Att. Mr. Itzhak Ramati

Dear Mr. Ramati

On the occasion of my leaving my job as Business Development Manager in
CaesarStone, I would like to emphasis my gratitude and appreciation to you and your
company with which I had close and fruitful cooperation from the early days of our
operations.

In my last job and in my previous job, as General Manager, I came to appreciate your
just in time delivery, professional support and warm inter-personal relation.

Thank you for your professional support and cooperation which assisted our
Company to grow and excel. I believe that your quality and professional products and
services had an important role in our success to become a recognized brand in the
stone industry.

I send you and your team my warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

Lo
Amir Rotem



